GUIDELINES - BMLAA Annual Meeting

Minnesota has now dropped nearly all Covid-19 restrictions including capacity limits and
distancing requirements and has further reduced the scope of recommended

masking. After cancelling last year's Annual Meeting due to Covid-19, we are confident
we can now hold a safe and comfortable in-person, indoor 2021 Annual Meeting. To
do so, we ask your patience and cooperation with the following guidelines:

« Current MDH guidance is that only those who are not fully vaccinated should
wear face-coverings in public gatherings. We ask that members who are not
fully vaccinated follow MDH masking advice at the meeting.

« Outdoor pre-meeting registration starts at 8:30am. We ask all those attending to
sign in before the meeting. Also, 2021 membership dues can be paid, current
Directories can be purchased and remaining copies of the 2020 Newsletter will
be available.

« The meeting will start promptly at 9:00am.

« Try to avoid crowding during entry and exit.

«No food or beverages will be served.

« Please do not invite non-member guests to attend this meeting.

e There should be good indoor ventilation with open windows and fans. Dress for
the weather.

« Respectful indoor distancing is encouraged.

e Limited outdoor seating may be available.

« Save extended socializing with your lake neighbors for outdoor areas.

We look forward to a great turnout at the Annual Meeting. Hope to see you there!

BMLAA Board of Directors



